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Members of the City Council
Civic Center

San Diego, California

Dear Sirs -

As you know the State Highway Department has decided to
put the Freeway thru the Park where our shuffleboard coiirts
horse shoe courts, and building, nov/ are. *

The Park Recreation Department has shov/n us a sketch of
the proposed new building and courts at or near the bird ca^-e
near Fifth and Juniper Streets, We of The Balboa Club are very
anxious to have the new building and courts finished before the
others are destroyed and therefore we would appreciate ft
very much if you would do all you can to have the new ul
completed as soon as possible. * ^

We think we furnish more winter visitors v,rith cheau
tion than any other place in the City and hope we can b
in to the new place in time for the winter tourists, ^ movea

„ . n BEN FISH
Sincerely SSOS Louisiana

San Diego 4, California

a t>Y»oanr1<2k"n'h r^-P ^ ^Vice president of
The Balboa Club

P.S. This is v/ritten at the request >of the other r,-p-p-
Oil leers.

cc to City Manager ^ggCariEMT - -•-
.cn SEP 30 1959



10-1-59
TO

The City ^iaDager

DATE ROUTED
CITY COUNCIL REtERRAL ROUTE SLlV '̂ ^

OFFICE dj^lTY CLERK
CITY OF SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA

SUBJECT
Balboa Club requesting that Council do all possible to expedite the proposed new Bldg,
and shuffleboard courts at or near the Bird Cage near 5th and Juniper Sts, et al.

COUNCIL COMMENT

(refer to mgr.)
ADDRESSEE'S ACTION

MATERIAL ATTACHED — _ _
• DOCUMENT NUMBER ^ ^ ^ ^
• RESOLUTION NUMBER

G OTHER: Letter from Balboa Club, Ben Fish, Vice President

—RETURN THIS ROUTE SLIP WITH YOUR REPLY—
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